NW AUSTIN STRONGLY SUPPORTS the District 10 that starts above 2222 — PLEASE go back to the
September 28t map and move the southeastern boundary to start at 2222, but to otherwise follow the
ICRC map from September 28th. We appreciate and respect Tarrytown, Brykerwoods and Rosedale, but
NW Austin would like to remain with our communities of interest.

Including these areas upsets the balance of our voting interests, which are very different from these areas.
For example, wildfire is not a problem in those areas, but fire is a major concern for NW austin.

Kathryn and Bill Puckett



